
-----Original Message----- 
From: Perry Boyle <boylehp@me.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 12:10 PM 
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org> 
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT for BCHA 
 
The video link wasn’t available on the website, and the zoom link provided in the agenda did not work. 
 
Given the agenda, there wasn’t much of public interest in this meeting, but still, it is good government 
practice to have public agency meetings open to the public. 
 
If meetings are going to be closed to the public, I suggest noting that as such on the meetings webpage 
and the agenda. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Perry Boyle 
Ketchum 
 

mailto:participate@ketchumidaho.org

